
 
 

President Alivisatos and Provost Baicker convened a Committee on Advancing Computing and AI 
at UChicago on February 23, 2024, charging them to consider a plan for computing and artificial 
intelligence for the future. The Report of the Advancing Computing and AI Committee reflects 
their findings and recommendations, as delivered to the President and Provost on May 21, 
2024. 

https://uchicago.box.com/s/ryjeucp1wr9euh3istrlshfwc6jetpn2

